## **Washington State Genealogical Society**

recognizes

Mary Hahn
of Richland, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of Tri-City Genealogical Society



Mary Hahn distinguished herself in untiring support of the Tri-City Genealogical Society as President from 1988 to 1990 and Membership Chairman from 1990 to 2003. At meetings, she greeted members and guests as they arrived, issued society memberships and managed the Society's collection of permanent nametags. Outside of the meetings she picked up and distributed the mail, sent welcome notes to new members and guests, identified the need and sent sympathy cards to members, maintained the membership and exchanges lists, notified members of membership renewal, and provided mailing labels for the Society's bulletin. Over the years she has been involved in many other society activities including being the yard-sale chairman for several years, helping to copy and collate the newsletter, and preparing packets for seminar attendees. In the words of one member, "You name it, Mary has helped with it".

Given this 23rd day of 4pril in the year 2005, at the annual meeting of Washington State Genealogical Society at Yakima, Washington.

Stephen Eric Baylor President Washington State Genealogical Society

